October 6, 1986

Mr. Russell A. Strong
2041 Hillsdale
Kalamazoo, MI 49007

Dear Mr. Strong:

Thank you for sending the Directory of the 306th BOMB
GROUP Historical Association to my husband, William M.
Quinn.

When it was originally mailed I had returned to Michigan
for his funeral.

William died June 25, 1986 in Tucson, Arizona and he was
buried in the Veterans Section of the Chapel Hill Memor-
ial Gardens in lansing, Michigan. His flag was donated
to them for the "Avenue of Flags".

I am enclosing a check to cover the cost of the directory
and the postage. You may remove his name from your mail-
ing list.

Very truly yours,

Nokrety B2 )

(Mrs.) Sshi#ley E. Quinn



